

North Tyneside Dyslexia Team, Southlands School, Beach Road, North Shields, Tyne & Wear,

Fax: (0191) 2005674

Dyslexia Team: (0191) 2001012 Email: mary.mackenzie@ntlp.org.uk

Courier Code: E9

NE30 2QR

Date 5th July 2018

Inclusive Dyslexia Friendly Schools Award

Dear Mrs Withers,

The North Tyneside Dyslexia Team is delighted to inform you that Fordley Primary School has achieved the North Tyneside Inclusive Dyslexia Friendly Schools Award.

We would like to congratulate your school on receiving this award and acknowledge in doing so all the hard work, commitment and enthusiasm shown by school management, staff and pupils.

Please find attached the Inclusive Dyslexia Friendly Schools Award achievement badge which can be used on all school correspondence during the next 3 years. The award is valid until September 2021 and should be renewed at that time.

Yours sincerely,

Zorth Tynesick 2018-21 O

North Tyneside Dyslexia Team



